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FEATURE ON THE COLLEGE WEBSITE
It is time to update our website with quotes from our Students.  

We are asking students to fill in the Questionnaire answering a few questions about what they
enjoy at the College.  There will be a few quotes taken from this questionnaire.  If your child's
quote is chosen they will be asked to take part in a photo shoot and featured on the website.

If you would like your child to get involved please ask them to fill out the following
form https://forms.gle/1kMdx5ygTDH7ci946 
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